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Dear Derby Voter, 
 
Thank you for your interest in applying for an absentee ballot for the November 3, 2015 election. 
  
Here is the link for the application that you can complete online and print for your convenience: 
  
http://www.sots.ct.gov/sots/lib/sots/electionservices/electforms/electforms/aabeng.pdf 
  
Please read the direction on the application carefully.  You may also email or fax your application to 
my office in order to start the process but you must send the original hard copy of the application with 
your ballot in order for it to be counted on Election Day. 
  
Please send the application immediately.  The actual Absentee Ballot will be available and either 
mailed or given to you on or after October 2, 2015. 
  
If you have any questions, please call my office so that we may be of assistance. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Marc J. Garofalo, MPA 
Town / City Clerk 
City of Derby 
1 Elizabeth Street 
Derby, CT 06418 
  
203.736.1462 – Telephone 
203.736.1481 – FAX 
townclerk@derbyct.gov - Email 
  
www.lnvalley.org/derby 
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